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Working, Robin

From: William Lutz [wlutz@signgraphix.net]

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 5:04 PM

To: Working, Robin

Subject: ZBA Cases

Robin,
Here are the fundamental issues involving clients that we are representing on the August 12th agenda.

Cooper Standard Office Building
39550 Orchard Hill Place

The proposed six(6) sq. ft. sign is virtually invisible from the public right-of-way given the setback and the dense
landscaping. This sign will replace the existing "entrance" letters and will create a more architecturally pleasing
entryway into the building.

Hino Truck Office Building
41180 Bridge Street

The proposed seventy-five(75) sq. ft. wall sign will be the only identification for this building and will only be
visible from the 1-96 ramp to 1-275. Considering the limited visibility due to the adjacent trees as well as the vehicle
speed of the viewing public, this is an appropriate size sign for this location.

Robin, let me know if this is adequate.

Bill Lutz
SignGraphix, inc.
248-848-1700 phone
248-848-1722 fax
wlutZ@SignGraphix.net
www.SignGraphix.net
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